
 
 

14 August 2024 

 

Michaela Crosby 

Shire of Kent 

Manager Corporate 

 

To Michaela, 

 

On behalf of Nyabing Sports Club, I would like to ask the Shire of Kent if our affiliation 
fee of $1000 be waived for 2024. We ask if this amount could be refunded to NSC. 

With the recent closure of the Nyabing Pavillion, which we require to host various 
community events we ask for your understanding that with no use of community 
facilities that our affiliation fee be waived for this year.  

We as a committee strongly support your recent proposal to install a wall divider, this is 
a great interim solution which may enable us to host community events in the near 
future.  

We as a committee thank you for all your positive support towards Nyabing Sports 
Club. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Anna Hobley 

Nyabing Sports Club  

Secretary. 

 

 

  


